Martinez, Mia

From: Chuck Willhite

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 3:17 PM

To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: Request to Read at upcoming Board Meeting - #33
May 17, 2021

To: Ventura County Board of Supervisors

From: Charles Willhite, 37-year resident of Ventura County

Subject: Agenda Item #33 on 5/18/21 Supervisors Meeting: Approval of and Authorization for the County Executive
Officer to Sign an Agreement between the County and the Ventura County Community Foundation in an Amount Not to
Exceed $262,500 for Vaccination Outreach and Educational Services and Expenses

It has been just 4 months that the Covid-19 “vaccine” has been available to the general public. What we now know
about this experimental protocol is disturbing. It is irresponsible and negligent of Ventura County to make any effort or
devote any funding to promoting something that is highly suspect and could pose severe health issues or even death.
Here is what we know today:

1. The FDA has not approved any ‘vaccine’ to fight against the Covid-19 virus

2. All of the purported vaccines are considered experimental

3. The covid-19 vaccines have not completed the testing required to gain FDA approval

4. The animal testing of the covid vaccines were suspended

5. The Covid vaccines are labeled “Experimental Medical Protocol”

6. Over 4,000 deaths in the US have been directly attributed to the Covid Vaccine as reported by the CDC
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7. lItis commonly reported that the vaccine is causing blood disorders particularly in women (clotting, menstrual
bleeding)

8. CDC reports that only 6% of the reported Covid deaths actually died from Covid

9. Miillions of people have had covid without any symptoms, however they have developed antibodies to covid and the
government does not seem to want to test for these natural antibodies

10. Children are virtually not at risk of getting covid and should not be vaccinated

Our elected Ventura County Supervisors should not participate in the spread of misinformation and play to the fear that
has been perpetuated by the media. The proposed measure is the first step in the County encouraging businesses,
hospitals and organizations to unconstitutionally require proof of vaccinations to engage in commerce or participate in
our community.

Please vote to reject allocating any more funding to this dubious effort. The County should not shame those that
choose, for good reasons, not to inject something that is untested and unproven to stop a virus that has a greater than
99% survival rate, as reported by the Ventura County Health Department.

Respectively,

Chuck Willhite



